
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NEWSLETTER – Friday 16th June 2023 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
What a busy week we have had at George White! It was lovely seeing so many parents and carers 
at our two Sports Day afternoons this week. The children really enjoyed the new Sports Day 
format and it was lovely to see every one taking part. For those parents and carers who attended 
sports day we would love to hear your feedback by completing a very short survey link found 
below.   
 
Yesterday saw us celebrating International Day in school. We started the day with a whole school 
assembly where we celebrated the cultures, beliefs, languages and identities across our school. 
Thank you to those parents who came into school to talk to their children in their child's class, it 
was lovely you were able to join us in assembly too! Thank you also for the food we received and 
enabling some of our children to come to school dressed in traditional costume.  
Finally, today we celebrated Day of Welcome. Thank you to Mrs Waller for organising this day for 
all children across the school. More information about Day of Welcome can be found 
linked https://www.norfolksos.co.uk/resources/dow  
 
Just a reminder that our annual parent and carer survey is open until this Sunday evening. Your 
feedback and suggestions are important to us and help us to recognise what is working well and 
what we can consider in order to become even better. If you have not yet completed this annual 
survey, the link can be found here and you can use the same link for the Sports Day short survey 
 
https://app.weduc.co.uk/forms/index/forms/user/281474977936328 
 
 
I hope you and your family have a lovely weekend. 
 
Warmest regards, 
 
Mrs Petchey  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

https://www.norfolksos.co.uk/resources/dow
https://app.weduc.co.uk/forms/index/forms/user/281474977936328


OUR LEARNING THIS WEEK 
YEAR 3 

This week year 3 have been learning to add and subtract fractions using a range of 

methods. They are really getting to grips with fractions. In English, we have been 

excited to start our new writing unit based on the book 'Star in the jar'. The 

children found a star in the bin in class on Monday and have been taking turns to 

look after it. We also took part in Sports Day and were amazing! We are so proud of the children and how 

they conducted themselves. It was a Great day. Thursday saw us celebrate the vast range of languages, 

cultures and heritage shared in our class as we celebrated International day and A Day of Welcome. 

  

   

 

YEAR 4 

What an incredible week we have had in YR4!  
Firstly, we would like to say a huge thank you to all the adults that came and supported us for 
sports day - it was a memorable day which, despite the heat, was enjoyed by all. YR4 did us 
proud. 
In Maths, we have started a new unit - statistics. The children showed off their superb knowledge 
of bar charts, tallies and pictograms. 
Science this week involved experimenting with how sound is made. YR4 explored different 
sounds using drums and rice, rulers, elastic bands and tuning forks. 
Lastly it was wonderful to celebrate diversity at George White during International day and The 
Day of Welcome to complete our week embracing how unique we all are. 

 
 

 
 



 YEAR 5 
 

It has been another busy week here in Year 5! In English, we continued learning about WWII in 
English using the book 'Rose Blanche' to inspire us to write beautiful sentences. In math's we 
continued our work with decimal numbers. We can now multiply and divide decimal numbers by 
10, 100 and 1000. We also had sports day on Tuesday! The children worked really hard despite 
the heat, and it was lovely to see so many parents there in support. Thank you to those who were 
able to come! In science, we looked at the life cycle of mammals and the children researched and 
illustrated the life cycle of their chosen animals. Thursday was International Day! It was lovely to 
celebrate and learn about the languages and cultures within our school as well as within our own 
classes. You can see some beautiful traditional clothing that the children came to school in, 
below! Finally, Friday was Day of Welcome. We learnt all about Day of Welcome and created 
some beautiful pieces of art in response. 
 

   
 
 
YEAR 6 

In English, children have written postcards from incarcerated fairy-tale characters to their friends 
or family. These have been full of humour and puns - they make great reading. 
In Maths, we have been using co-ordinates in reflection, translation and problem solving. 
In Geography, we have started our new unit on the Price of Fashion: 'Globalisation'. We have 
seen what the minimum wage is like around the world and where many products are made. 
Children looked at their own clothes, bags, shoes as well as other products and discovered where 
many items originate from.  
Sports Day was a real success with all children competing in 4 events. Despite the hot conditions, 
children managed to show off their sporting prowess. International Day on Thursday was a day of 
appreciating the different cultures, identities and heritages of children in Year 6. We have also 
been reading ‘The Waiting Place’ as part of our ‘Day of Welcome on Friday’ which is all about 
refugees. Children have been very tuneful with their singing of all the Joseph classics for our end 
of term production.  
 

                          



 
 
 

Our school attendance target is 95% 
 
 

Our attendance certificate for the highest class attendance this  
 

Week goes to 6 Larch & 4 Sycamore With                     

100 % Well done 
      What’s On  

 
JUNE 2023 

Monday 26th June – Wednesday 28th 
June 

Assessment week for Year 3, 4 and 5.  

27th and 28th June GW Got Talent  

Thursday 29th June Science Day – whole school event  

JULY 2023 

Monday 3rd July  DT Day. Parents and carers invited in to school to work with their child on 
their DT project at 9-10am and 1:30-3:00pm 

Tuesday 11th July  Year 3 & 4 end of year disco from 3:20 – 4:45 

Wednesday 12th July  Year 5 end of year disco from 3:20-4:45 

Friday 14th July Year 6 leavers disco – 3:20-4:45 
Subject to change due to High school transition days 

Friday 14th July End of year reports out to all parents and carers  

Monday 17th July Joseph and the technicolour dream coat performance for parents and 
carers at 1.30pm  

Wednesday 19th July  Joseph and the technicolour dream coat performance for parents and 
carers at  5.30pm 

Dates to be Confirmed Year 6 Farm Trip 
Friday 21st July  Whole school final assembly at 11:30am  

Friday 21st July  Year 6 leavers assembly – parents and carers of year 6 pupils invited in at 
2:30pm to watch 

Friday 21st July Term ends at 3.20pm 

 
Prime Bottles 
We are noticing a sharp increase in children brining Prime bottles into school to use as a water 
bottle. We are asking that children do not use Prime bottles but instead bring in an alternative 
water bottle to use. From Monday we will be asking any pupil who has a Prime bottle in school to 
return this to their bag and use the cups and water available in each classroom. Thank you.  



No Smoking On the School Site 
Please can we remind all parents and carers that smoking is not permitted in any part of the school at any 
time. This includes all school buildings and the outside areas of the school including playgrounds, sports 
field or car parks. 

 
Silver Road Community Centre 
Large Collection of School uniform & Food bank - Open: Thursdays 10.30 - 12.15 

Community Fridge Saturdays & Food Bank Fresh food & bakery - Saturdays 11.00 - 12.15. To Book 

an Appointment Please call 07786694325 

 

 
 

                                               SAFEGUARDING 

 
Mrs Derer is on our school playground every Thursday and Friday morning from 8:45am. Mrs Derer is our 

school Parent Support Advisor, and you may already recognise her as she works at Mousehold every 

Monday and Tuesday. Mrs Derer is always happy to talk to you about any worries or concerns relating to 

your child at home or any further support we may be able to offer or signpost you to.  
 

Our school Designated Safeguarding Leads are:  

 

Mrs Petchey, Mrs Stolworthy, Mrs Eaglen, Miss Alderton, Ms Connor, Mrs Derer and Mrs Burman 

 

Please speak to one of these members of staff if you are worried or concerned 

about the safety of a child at school.  

If you have a safeguarding concern about a child out of school hours, 

the number to ring is: 

CADS – Children’s Advice and Duty Service – 0344 800 8020 

 

 

ONLINE SAFETY 
 

 



 


